
 
 

PLANNING COMMITTEE LIST 
 

COUNCILLOR REPRESENTATION 
 
Cllr. Theresa Fowler 
BH2024/00309 – Land Adjoining The Farriers, 24G Hythe Road 
 
2nd August 2024: 
Stance: Customer objects to the Planning Application 
 
Comment Reasons: 
- Overdevelopment 
 
Comment: Although I agree that we do need homes in Brighton. My concerns are 
that this new building could impede emergency services to the stable block 
conversion behind. I am also concerned that these properties would become 
Airbnb's and would like this to come to committee to discuss. 
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